SGS

October 07, 2024

Mr. Jorge Rivera
President

Jet Tech International, Inc.
3910 Royal Ave., Suit B,
Simi Valley, CA 93063

Dear Mr. Jorge Rivera:
As the management official SGS North America, Inc., we hereby acknowledge that:

a) SGS North America, Inc. has completed an audit and found your quality system to be
in compliance with the provisions of FAA-AC-0056B and 1ISO9001:2015 from
September 16 — September 17, 2024.

b) A copy of the audit result is on file and available for inspection by any interested person.

Y Whammed

Vig Mohammed October 07, 2024
Technical Accreditation Manager
Knowledge Solutions

NOTE: This letter shall be accompanied by a copy of the signed quality system
certificate.
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